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Mr. Paul Koretz,

I am in support of allowing tenants in the city's Public Housing to keep their pet/s. Many of the tenants may only have 
their pet/s as the only "family" that they have at all or nearby. There's also the issue of PTSD and emotional/mental 
patients that need the support and comfort that their beloved animals give. I have family members that had to 
"give up" their pet/s due to "pets not allowed, no exceptions" at the future rental site. It is a very tramatic event for many 

pet owners.

Thank you for addressing this important subject.

Renee Portillo

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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